Daily Bulletin
Monday, September 11, 2023

Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance. Put
your right hand over your heart. (Pause) Ready, begin: | pledge allegiance to the flag of
the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation
under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. Thank you, you may be
seated.

Student Announcements

Standley Middle School Athletic Rosters will be posted on Mr. Hartman’s door as they
become available. Congratulations to the Boys & Girls that made their Basketball teams!
Remember the Winter sports are Soccer & Volleyball, and in the Spring we will have both
Boys & Girl’s Flag Football. Good luck on your upcoming seasons! See Mr. Hartman at
lunch if you have any questions.

Attention Drama Club Members! Beginning today, we will be meeting four times per
week: Monday and Thursday during second lunch and Tuesdays and Thursdays after
school. All meetings will be in room 609. If you need a pass for today’s meeting, swing by
room 601 during your lunch and pick one up from Mr. Carroll. See you today during
second lunch!

This week is National Suicide Prevention Week. Each day we will share messages of hope
and information. Mental health is all around us, but often is misunderstood. We all have
mental health, and it is important at all stages of life, from childhood and adolescence
through adulthood. Our mental health includes emotional, psychological, and social well-
being. It affects how we think, feel, and act every day. It also helps determine how we
handle stress, relate to others, and make choices. Talking about mental health and suicide
can be an uncomfortable and uncertain topic that can bring up different feelings, beliefs,
and attitudes for everyone. Changing the narrative on Mental Health and Suicide,
empowers conversations to start in the hopes to change perceptions of mental health
towards hope and resilience. If you or someone you know needs help, please see your
school counselor or a trusted adult.

Hello AVID Club Rushers!!

Thank you for signing up for AVID Club at Club Rush on Friday!! Your name will go on a
potential list AVID Club and when there is an opening in AVID Club we will contact you!
Please do not come to AVID Club unless we have contacted you and changed your
schedule. Thank you!!

Attention all Standley students! The following Academic Prep classes have Seahawk
Sessions this week: Botts, Leezy, Rennick & Resley

You will all go to the Auditorium 1% Lunch for Seahawk Sessions today, Tuesday,
Thursday & Friday this week, then take 2" Lunch. Wednesday you will follow your
normal schedule.

Make sure you go to Seahawk Sessions, as attendance will be taken for all classes.

Have a Memorable Monday!



